
 

 

 
 
 
 
11/25/2020 
 
 
 
 
To All Concerned,  
 
 
We have been doing weekly COVID testing for both residents and employees. As of today 11/23/2020 
we have been notified that​ Three ​employees  have tested positive for COVID . We continue to follow the 
guidelines and direction from CDC and CDPH. We are cohorting our residents to mitigate any further 
spread and will continue with weekly testing. Our patients are top priority, we will remain committed to 
delivering the highest possible quality of compassionate nursing and rehabilitation services tailored to 
the individual needs of all our patients.  
 
All residents and staff members will  continue to be  tested, unless they have already been tested with a 
positive result; this test is for the continued monitoring of negative residents who have the potential to 
become positive. Our staff continue to monitor each resident every shift for any signs or symptoms of 
Covid-19 and intervene as directed by the physicians.  
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the facility and we will be happy to assist you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ronald  Reyes  
Administrator  
rreys@linkshealth.com 
(209) 957-4539 
 
 
 
 



 


